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December 4, 2022 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Enclosed you will find a copy of the 2023 Fairest of the Fair application for the Wisconsin Valley Fair. Please share with 
all of your members and leaders (men and women) between the ages of 18 and 25 (as of January 1, 2022)! Feel free to 
make additional copies if needed. A copy of it can also be found on our website wisconsinvalleyfair.com.  
 
The application deadline is January 6, 2023.  A date for interviews will be announced after January 7.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 715-261-1539, or 
jodi@wisconsinvalleyfair.com 
 
Thank you and we look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jodi Langenhahn 
Wisconsin Valley Fair Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mailing Address: 
 

 

 
www.wisconsinvalleyfair.com 

http://www.wisconsinvalleyfair.com/

